From: ..

Sent: 15 August 2015 10:52

To: McClue, Jonathan

Cc: Gracie, Ian

Subject: FW: objection re cladding Mortimer estate ref. 2015/4030/p

This second further objection has been sent by another objector in Bradwell House who wishes to remain
anonymous- the lady's husband

Subject: objection re cladding Mortimer estate ref. 2015/4030/p
Date: Sat, 15 Aug 2015 09:49:09 +0000

sent on behalf of a gentleman council tenant in Bradwell House who wishes to remain anonymous- he
does not have a computer and has asked this to be put forward on his behalf.

1.1 do not want cladding of the estate because it will make the balconies narrower. It may comply with
building regulations, but the human factor is not being considered - for example a mother with a single
pram might just be able to get by but on our balcony we have a mother with a double buggie, and it would
be almost impossible for her to bring this along.

2. also we know of wheelchair users who are very very upset about the narrowing of the balcony.

3. it hasn't been taken into account, that the coal storage attached to each flat, sticks out beyond the wall
about 8", so have, even reduced thickness cladding added to this, will make the balcony even narrower.

4. the coal storage unit attached to each flat will not be useable after the cladding, and it is essential for us
to use this for storage as our flat is very small.

sent on his behalf by Loretta Cowen



